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In-Kind Service Donations 

The Warren Symphony Society wishes to express deep gratitude for the support of the 

following individuals and companies who provided much-needed service to the WPO. 

Technical & Clerical Support 

Barry and Leanna Dunaway 

Ginger Letourneau 

Judy Solomon 

Concert Reception & Social Hours 

Dr. and Mrs. Robert Walton 

Program Notes 

Dr. Christopher M. Cicconi 

Audio/Video Technical Support 

Deborah Murphy 

Facilities for Meetings 

Trumbull Art Gallery 

The Trumbull County Abstract Co. 

Web Site Design 

Deborah Murphy 

Facebook 

William Mullane 

Brochure Distribution 

Trumbull County Abstract Co. 

Trumbull County Tourism Bureau 

Trumbull Art Gallery 

Rotary Club of Warren, Ohio 

Local Churches-All Denominations 

Venues for Concerts 

First Presbyterian Church 

Packard Music Hall 

Graphic Design & Printing 

RC Graphics 
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